
LABOR RELATIONS 

~ UNITED ST/jTES 
l!ift, POSTJlL SERVICE 

September 29, 2017 

Mr. Mark Dimondstein 
President 
American Postal Workers Union, AFL-CIO 
1300 L Street, NW 
Washington , DC 20005-4128 

Dear Mark: 

In an effort to ensure clarity regarding the upcoming holiday, please note that in 
observance of the holiday the Postal Service will not conduct normal mail delivery or 
retail operations on Veterans' Day (Saturday, November 11 ). Package delivery will be 
performed on November 11-12. 

Please contact Tad Gallo at extension 3684 if you have questions concerning this 
matter . 

. Moore 
Manager 
Labor Relations Policies and Programs 

475 L'ENFANr Pvw- SW 

WASHINGTON DC 20260-4101 
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